
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear John M. King Families,  
 
April was a fantastic month of learning, growth, and community connection. We are so proud of 
the hard work and dedication shown by our students, staff, and families. Your commitment to 
regular attendance is truly appreciated—it makes a lasting impact on your child’s education and 
future success.  
 
A big thank you to everyone who joined us for STEAM Night on April 24! With over 275 attendees, 
it was a wonderful evening of exploration and learning. We hope you enjoyed discovering new 
things alongside your children.  
 
Looking ahead, we have some exciting events in May:  
 

• Wednesday, May 7 – Students in Grades 3–6 will participate in STEAM Day at the University 
of Winnipeg. Please ensure permission slips are returned as soon as possible.  

• Friday, May 9 – Professional Development Day for staff.   
• Monday, May 19 – Victoria Day.  

Please note there will be no classes on either of these days.  
 

We’re excited to share that CSI (Community School Investigators) summer program applications 
will be going home soon! We have 50 spots available for students in Grades 1–6. The program will 
run from Thursday, July 3 to Wednesday, August 6. All applications must be returned by Friday, 
May 16. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to stay engaged, active, and connected during 
the summer break.  
 
Also, this month we’ll be sending home forms for our Simply Delicious Chocolate Fundraiser. 
Funds raised will support our Grade 6 Farewell celebrations and year-end field trips. Thank you in 
advance for your continued support!  
 
Warm regards,  
  
  
Mrs. T. Karagiannis Bell       Mrs. T. Chambers   
Principal         Acting Vice-Principal   
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STUDENT ABSENCES 
Unfortunately, the school will no longer be able to accept student absence calls over the phone.    The Division is using a program 

called Safe Arrival. 

With SafeArrival, you are asked to report your child’s absence in advance using any of these 3 convenient methods: 

1. Using your mobile device, download and install the SchoolMessenger app from the Apple App Store or the Google Play 

Store (or from the links at https://go.schoolmessenger.ca). The first time you use the app, select Sign Up to create your 

account. Select Attendance then Report an Absence. 

2. Use the SafeArrival website, https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. The first time you use the website, select Sign Up to create 

your account. Select Attendance then Report an Absence. 

3. Call the toll-free number 1-855-278-4513 to report an absence using the automated phone system. 

 

 

TLC WINNERS FOR APRIL 

 
Congratulations to all our TLC winners for the month of April.  Thank you to all 
students who received a TLC slip this past month. TLC stands for Take Care, Learn 
Together, and Come Prepared.  
 
 

Ellina Lily Awais 102 

Kourtney Jaceon Rachel 103 

Gracie Hashir Jashmida 104 
 

Catherine Kayze Arabelle 105 
 

Lukas Yassir Abdi 106-AM 
 

Su Meng Dylan Aayan 106-PM 
 

Alexander Takodah Kimberlee 111 
 

Selemani Jordan Sadie 201 
 

Selena Kyla Silvana 
 

202 
 

Ryver Kyan Randy 203 
 

Kendrianna Ryan Bella 204 
 

Joshua Nikkita Nelson 205 
 

Rahel Caleb Khamza 208 
 

Tyrell Elijah Ezno 209 
 

Soha Quincy David 210 
    

 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/
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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

              
 

 

 

 

                

 

1           Day 3 

Running Club @ Noon 

2             Day 4 

 

5             Day 5 

 

 

6           Day 6   

Rm. 201 Ubisoft Trip 

10:30 AM 

 

Running Club @ Noon 

7             Day 1  

STEM Event (U of W) 
Grade 3-6 

 
Pokémon Club @ 

Lunch 

8           Day 2 
 
Running Club @ Noon 

9             Day 3 

 

NO SCHOOL 

12           Day 4 

 

 

13         Day 5    

Gr. 6 Immunizations 

Running Club @ Noon 

 

14           Day 6 

Pokémon Club @ 

Lunch 

15        Day 1  

Running Club @ Noon 

 

16           Day 2 

 

 

19           

 

NO SCHOOL 

20          Day 3     

Running Club @ Noon 

 

  

21            Day 4         

Pokémon Club @ 

Lunch 

22         Day 5 

Running Club @ Noon 

 

23             Day 6      

Rm 204 & 205  

Zoo Field Trip 

26        Day 1 

 

 

 

27             Day 2 

Running Club @ Noon 

 

28             Day 3   

Pokémon Club @ 

Lunch 

29            Day 4 

Running Club @ Noon 

Community BBQ  

4-7 PM 

30               Day 5 

 



  

 

May 2025 
  

Sun. Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat. 

    1 2 3 
    West End Walk 

1:30pm 
Cooking on a 
Budget 1:30pm 

 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
 Bead Group 

2:00-5:00pm 
Garden Club 
9:30am 

Second Harvest 
2:30pm 

Housing Event 
3:30pm-6:30pm 

Family Room 
Closed AM 

West End Walk 
1:30pm 

No School 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 
 Bead Group 

2:00-5:00pm 
Garden Club 
9:30am 

Second Harvest 
2:30pm 

West End Walk 
9:30am 

Nutrition trivia 
1:30pm 

 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 
 No School Garden Club 

9:30am 
Second Harvest 
2:30pm 

West End Walk 
9:30am 

Morning Sound 
Farm 9:00am 

Sign up with 
Chantel 

 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 
 Bead Group 

2:00-5:00pm 
Garden Club 
9:30am 

Second Harvest 
2:30pm 

West End Walk 
9:30am 

Community BBQ 
4-7pm 

Nutrition Bingo 
1:30pm 
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Hello families! We have many exciting things planned in the family room this month! On Mondays, we will be having a bead 

group for anyone interested. All supplies with be provided. Our garden club will take place on Tuesdays this month. Hopefully 

we can start working outside very soon! Second Harvest will continue on Wednesdays. On Thursdays, we’ll be getting our hearts 

pumping and legs moving and going for a walk around the west end. Fridays will give us a chance to learn about nutrition, 

budget meals, and take home some yummy food! 

There are a few things to note this month. There will be a housing event at Stanley Knowles School on May 7. For more 

information on this, check out the poster outside of the family room or come and talk to me. May 23 will be a family room field 

trip to Morning Sound Farm! You’re welcome to come with your children or on your own. Sign up will be in the family room. 

Have a great May!                        

                -Chantel (she/her)  

 




